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Alexander, Jacquelyne

Subject: FW: April 21, 2020 Board of Supervisors Remote Participation Information

Dear Jacquelyne, 
 
 

I am Linda Ash, land use representative for Santa Rita Valley Ag (SRVAG). As you 
may have heard, SRVAG withdrew its application on Friday early afternoon and a 
couple of hours later worked out the issues behind the withdrawal.  As such, 
SRVAG reached out to County officials rescinding its withdrawal. As I understand 
it, the hearing is back on and, as such, we would like to move forward with the 
Zoom dry run at 10:00 a.m. 
 

Please let me know if that is acceptable. 
 

Also, I have revised the Power-Point that I submitted last Wednesday in order to 
accommodate the ten minute time limitation.  I will email it either later today or 
first thing tomorrow morning to the email addresses delineated in your email.  
 

We sincerely apologize for the all confusion and unnecessary effort that this has 
caused and we are grateful for the County’s understanding during these turbulent 
times. 
 

Best regards, 
 

Linda Ash 

Representative Santa Rita Valley Ag. 
 
 


